
Support YES on HB 2740.  As a liquor store owner, I write in support of this measure.  Wages have increased via mandate, with no 
matching adjustment to our compensation to pay those increases.  Rent in Lane County is a real problem, and we could use your 
help.  This bill is designed to help those of us in high rent areas.  Please support HB 2740


